## Westacre Infant School



Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

## Symptoms Reminder Letter

Dear Parents and Carers,

At the moment, we seem to have many children in school that are unwell. Please do not send your children to school if they are unwell. If your child needs Calpol because they have a temperature or they need cough medicine because they have a cough then you must arrange a PCR test and self-isolate until you receive the results.

Giving them medicine could potentially be masking Covid 19. You cannot use an LFT Test at home if your child has any of the symptoms of Covid 19. Your children will not be allowed back into school if they have been sent home with any of the symptoms and you have not had a PCR test that has to be done at a PCR venue.

I understand as a parent or carer the difficulties this may bring and whilst we want children in school, we want them in school well. As schools, we are being urged to remain vigilant from Public Health and the measures that we have in school are working but we need your continued support with this matter.

Thank you again for your patience and support during this challenging time,

Mr Edmunds

Headteacher